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ved cinnamon rolls and 
coffee.

President s
"The time has come," 

the Walrus said, "to 
tall of many things; 
of shoes and ships and 
sealing wax, of cab
bages and kings."
This seems also to 

'be the theme of the 
American Government 
class. Since Sept
ember, the civics stu
dents have learned the 
United States presi
dents in order, inter
esting, facts about the 
presidents, informa
tion regarding the 
formation of govern
ment and the diplo
matic service, capi
tals of all U.S. 
states and countries 
of the world.

Another . unusual 
phrase of the course 
has been the taking of 
a quiz to determine 
what prejudices the 
students have. Names 
were not signed to 
these papers and the 
answ:re were discussed 
in class.
American Government 

is taught by M.S., Gil
more.
Mrs. Wilfred Gilmond 

motored to Kalispell 
Friday, Nov. 9.

Breaks Leg
David West, LCHS 

senior, injured his 
foot in a football 
game against Mission 
Saturday, Sat. • 29.
Doctor Whalen, in 

Kalispell, told David 
that he had a bad 
sprain and shouldn’t 
play anymore football 
this season.

David lad been w alk
ing on gis foot for 
several weeks when he 
was told that his foot 
had a broken bone in 
it. David "'as his 
foot in a cast now and 
is- hobbling around on 
crutches.

Te st s
Post poneci
A teachers weekly 

meeting was held Wed
nesday, Nov. 7.

They discussed pro
blems that are perti
nent. The one, main 
item which was decided 
was to give the six- 
weeks tests the week 
aft^r Thanksgiving as 
other wis.̂  the tests 
W'uld all have to be 
given' within three 
days* Report cards 
will be issue Dec. 5.
Mr; Dotterweich s^r-

RnnuBl Theme 
Wildl ife
The first annual 

staff meeting was held 
in the high .school 
journalism room at 7 
pm, Nov. 5. Those pre
sent wore: Sharon Bor- 
up, Sharon Douglas, 
Marie Stephenson, Shir
ley Ripley, Bessie Ber- 
gette, Beatrice Rogers 
Herbert Branscome, and 
Dale Patrick.
They discussed such 

things as dedication, 
and what kind of art 
to use to separate" the 
different sections of 
the annual. It was de
cided that they would 
ust wildlife pictures.

Further meetings 
will be held after
the Senior Ball,

Former residents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence 
Higle and family, who 
now live in Drummond, 
visited over the week
end with his brother 
and f .mily, Mr. and 
Mrs. Tom H3gle.

George Gibson motor 
^d to Whitefish on 
business Nov.6.
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